
 

 

Monday, 22 July 2024 

 

Technical Bulletin (TB-2406): XP95 Base Mounted Flame Detectors 

 

Reason for notification: 

Update to supply resumption dates for our XP95 Base Mounted Flame Detectors that contain an IR 

sensor.  

Detail: 

As we have previously advised, our range of flame detectors had to go through an update to replace an 

obsolete component and as a result needed to be re-approved. Our range of base mounted flame 

detectors that contain an IR sensor are still going through this re-approval process, and unfortunately the 

scheduled testing was disrupted, delaying the expected finish date. 

The products below are affected by this delay: 

Item Number Item Name Back-order 

supply 

date 

Regular 

supply 

date 

55000-023APO XP95 Flame Detector (UV/IR2) - Base Mount February 

2025 
Pending 

lead time 

from 

supplier  

55000-024APO XP95 Flame Detector (IR3) - Base Mount 

55000-028MAR XP95 Marine Flame Detector (UV/IR2) - Base Mount 
H1 2025 

55000-029MAR XP95 Marine Flame Detector (IR3) - Base Mount 

 

Remedy 

Unfortunately, we do not have any direct replacements available for these products. We are now 

receiving supply of our addressable flame detectors, which may be an alternative for you. Should you 

wish to cancel or update your order, please contact your account manager.  

Questions  

We stay at your availability for any questions or support you may need. Your account manager, as your 

primary contact, will be able to support you with any immediate topic and we will keep you in the close 

loop for any update or further information. 

 

 

-END- 


